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Tax Reform Advances

Last week saw some major progress on the tax reform proposals. Despite a handful of Republicans from high tax 
states defecting, the House passed its proposed reform bill. The Senate completed its mark up and will debate the 
bill when they return from Thanksgiving recess next week. The Senate mark up had some significant changes from its 
original proposal including the repeal of Obamacare’s individual mandate and the eventual sun setting of tax breaks 
for individuals.

What is Next? 

The hard work starts now. Passing the bill in the Senate may prove more difficult than in the House. If the proposed law 
does in fact pass the Senate vote, both the House and Senate would get together and reconcile the two bills, not an 
easy task given the differences. Although seen as less likely, another possibility would be that the House simply adopt 
the legislation proposed by the Senate. 

For more information, please contact your Anchin Relationship Partner.

Anchin Alert
Anchin, Block & Anchin LLP
Accountants and Advisors

Anchin Alert, Copyright © 2017 Anchin Block & Anchin LLP. The Anchin Alert is published periodically by Anchin, Block & Anchin LLP, Accountants & Advisors. The Alert contains articles 
which are general in nature and based on sources which are believed to be authoritative. Specific applications would require consideration of all facts and circumstances by qualified 
professionals familiar with a taxpayer and therefore we are not liable for the application of any information contained herein.  No part of this correspondence may be reproduced or utilized 
in any form or by any means without written permission from Anchin, Block & Anchin LLP.

Anchin, Block & Anchin LLP
Accountants and Advisors
212.840.3456 • www.anchin.com


